

K.C. NICOLAOU
Chairman, Department of Chemistry
Aline W. and L.S. Skaggs Professor
of Chemical Biology, and
Darlene Shiley Chair in Chemistry

December 11, 2004

Re: 1st Japan Scripps Alumni Medical Forum

Dear Members of the TSRI Alumni Association in Japan:

It gives me great pleasure to salute you for your efforts to keep the TSRI spirit alive in Japan and to keep us in La Jolla informed of your activities. We had a wonderful association with you during your stay at TSRI and we always remember with fondness the wonderful times we had together. Needless to say, we are very proud of you and are constantly watching your scientific and professional growth. It was a privilege hosting you in our Laboratories and a pleasure to see your many discoveries in the journals and photos of you and your families.

You have our very best wishes as we enter the 2004 holiday season and a Happy New Year 2005!

Warmly,

K.C. Nicolaou

Chairman, Department of Chemistry

The Scripps Research Institute

and

Professor of Chemistry

University of California, San Diego

KCN/vbn